
 

 

 
A very sad ‘Goodbye’ to Mrs Tolley who has been a Teaching Assistant in 
KS2 for 5 years. She has also supported pupils as part of our 
Safeguarding team and ran our very successful Dance Club. Mrs Tolley 
will be missed hugely by pupils, families and staff but we wish her all 
the best in her new Safeguarding role at Q3 Secondary Academy. 

Thank you Mrs Tolley!!! 

 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Monday 11th October 

Sonia Sabri Company Dance 
workshops for Year 3 and 4T 

Wednesday 20th and Thursday 21st 
October 

M and M Production of Treasure Island 

Thursday 21st October 

Reception Parents Evening (P.M.) 

Friday 22nd October 

Break up for half term week 

Tuesday 2nd November 

Year 1 Parents Evening (P.M.) 

Wednesday 3rd November 

Year 3 Parents Evening (P.M.) 

Thursday 4th November 

Year 6 Parents Evening (P.M.) 

Tuesday 9th November 

Year 4 Parents Evening (P.M.) 

Wednesday 10th November 

Year 5 Parents Evening (P.M.) 

Thursday 12th November  

Year 2 Parents Evening (P.M.) 

Details of Nursery’s Parents Evening to 
follow shortly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

.  

 

 

All 
classes  

PERCENTAGES 

In green zone  

 6B 57% 

 3A 40% 

 2N 30% 

 2J 29% 

 1B 20% 

 4T 19% 

 3T 17% 

 4B 16% 

 1F 13% 

 5K 10% 

 5M 10% 

 6S 3% 

 

Doodle Maths 

#HelloYellow 
On Friday 8th October children can come to school in yellow outfits to 
raise the importance of mental health awareness. This can be anything 
yellow, even if it’s just a headband or baseball cap. Please don’t spend 
any extra money buying outfits! 
If your child would like to, they can bring in a donation of any amount 
and any money raised will go towards the Young Minds charity who 
help show young people that they are not alone with their mental 
health.  

 
 

A big ‘Welcome Back’ to Mrs Bradley who returned from 
Maternity Leave this week. She will be team teaching with Miss 
Haselgrove in 4B until Miss Haselgrove leaves to have a baby 
on October 11th. A big thank you to Miss Sahota for ‘holding 
the fort’ in 4B for the last few weeks.  
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Words of the week will return soon! 
 
 
 

    
 

 

Hope you like our new display! I’m sure all our children would like to be an attendance HERO. To be one 

they need to be ‘Here Everyday Ready On time. 

Attendance 
Children’s attendance must be 95% or above. Prizes are awarded at the end of each term for all 
children who have an attendance figure of 96% or above. Below are the attendance figures for each 

class for last year. Well done 5M!  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Hope you like our new display! I’m sure all our 
children would like to be an attendance HERO. To be 
one they need to be ‘Here Everyday Ready On time 


